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Well done to all the girls who have
completed their Maths holiday home-
work. This has helped them to improve
their arithmetic scores. Parents please
continue to support your child's learn-
ing. Please ensure that

Purple Mash and My

Ma‘l:hs homework are com- | DIVISION
pleted on time for this |

term.

The girls can also use the oy
tutorials on YOUTUBE to |
clarify their learning in Maths.

Attendance:

Our whole school attendance target for
this year is 97 %.

5.1 -98.44
5.2 -96.8%

Our whole school attendance is
urrently 96.7%
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